Republic of the Philippines
CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION

MC No._21_,s. 1996

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

TO: ALL HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS, BUREAUS AND
AGENCIES OF THE  NATIONAL AND LOCAL
GOVERNMENTS  INCLUDING GOVERNMENT-OWNED
AND/OR CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS

SUBJECT: INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON GOVERNANCE
INNOVATIONS, OCTOBER 20-23, 1996

The Civil Service Commission will host the International Conference
on Governance Innovations on October 20-23, 1996 at the Shangri-La's
EDSA Plaza Hotel in Mandaluyang City.

The conference is open to a broad audience of people with an interest
in governance, among others, government officials responsible for public
sector reform programs in government and those responsible for shaping the
development of leadership, culture, and values in the public service. It will
provide participants an opportunity to share their experiences with effective
governance innovations and to learn about the important role that such
innovations have played in the social and economic development in Asia.

The conference fee per participant is US$275.00 (equivalent to
PhP7,1250 at PhP26:US%1) which covers the conference materials, snacks.
lunches and social functions. The Department of Budget and Management
has already approved the conference fee for participants as an exemption
from the prescribed registration rate of PhP200.00/participant under National
Budget Circular No. 442, s. 1995, Each agency shall be allowed to send two
(2) participants. For more information, please contact the Office of Assistant
Commissioner Mary Ann Z. Fernandez at telefax no. 931-8029.
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